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Hi, 
 
This week, The Reception Children 
were lucky enough to go to the  
Infant Hall to see The Mimika 
Theatre Company’s Production of 
their wonderful Puppet Play. 
We were all mesmerised by their 
amazing puppets and fantastic 
storytelling. It was an experience 
the children will not forget and it 
inspired lots of creative play  
when we returned to class. Our 
theme this week has been looking 
at boats and ships and talking 
about journeys they might like to 
go on in a boat, for example to 
Australia, to see The Great     
Barrier Reef. The children used 
recycled materials to design and 
make their own vessels and tested 
them on some water. We talked 
about floating and sinking and 
what materials and shapes would 
be the best to use. Maths lessons 
have focused on number 18 and we 
explored how we can use our 
knowledge of double numbers to 
add near doubles together, e.g. if 
we know double 4 is 8, 4+5 must 
be one more than 8.  
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 WANTED 

 

Please can you send 

in any shoe boxes, egg 

boxes or any similar 

sized boxes, for the 

children to turn into 

treasure chests next 

week.  

 

Thank you   

    
PIRATE SPORTS 

DAY 
Next  Friday  

1st July 
      

The children can come to 
school dressed as a Pirate or 
Pirate Princess, ready to take 
part in Pirate themed games 

and races. Parents/carers, 
please take your seat on the 
school field by 9.15a.m in  

order to watch the fun! 
Please send 50p for your 

child to have a sweet treat  
afterwards.  

 

   OPEN EVENING 
 

This Monday  
6.30-8.00 p.m  
Infant and  
Junior School 


